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NOTICE OF  
CANCELLATION 

 
PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING  

 
 
 
 I, Melinda Sayre, City Clerk for the City of Hesperia, California, declare as follows: 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled 
meeting of the Hesperia Public Safety Advisory 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 
6:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of items. 
 

 
 
 I, Melinda Sayre, City Clerk for the City of Hesperia, do hereby certify that I caused to be 
posted and notified Members of the foregoing Notice of Cancellation on Wednesday, December 
19, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. pursuant to California Government Code 54955. 
 

 
 
    __________________________________  
    Melinda Sayre, City Clerk 

 


